



24th September 2025

Dear Families,

We're thrilled to be planning a fun and educational trip to Markeaton Park Accessible Playground as part of our "Whatever the Weather" topic on Thursday 23rd October. It's a fantastic opportunity for our primary pupils to enjoy outdoor learning through play and exploration.

To make this trip possible — and safe — we'd really appreciate your support. Taking all our pupils off-site is a big task, so we're asking if you'd be happy to:

- Transport your child to and from the park
- Accompany them during the visit

We aim to be at the park from approximately 9:20 AM to 12:30 PM, after which pupils will return to school.

Your help will make a huge difference in planning staffing and transport arrangements. Please take a moment to complete the form in the following link and let us know if you're able to join us on the day - https://forms.office.com/e/fChzzgkU4i

Thank you so much for your continued support — we're looking forward to a wonderful day of outdoor learning!

Kind regards,

Bali Kaur | Primary Assistant Headteacher











